
   Emerald Class Newsletter 

8.6.2018 – Term 6 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children have started to learn about time, we have started with o’clock and will continue 

with half past next week.  

     

We also carried out a potion science investigation to help us write instructions next week! 

  

   

Thursday, the children thoroughly enjoyed the trip to Puzzlewood. They were able to make their way 

through the woods searching for fairy tale creatures dressed as little red riding hood or the woodcutter. 

We also had a lovely story together around a cauldron and found out some interesting facts about the 

trees and plants. After that, the children fed different animals and had fun in the playground and mazes. I 

will attach photos next week, as there are a lot to go through! A big thank you to all the offers for help and 

the parents that came with us!!  

 

Next Week 

 



Dates for you Diary  

Emerald and Jet Joint Final Outcome – 12th July 2018 @ 2:00-3:15. All welcome 

more details of afternoon will follow in a letter home.  


